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Friends of Waterlow Park Update

Highgate Breakfast Club to be held 11 SEPTEMBER 2024.

LOOKING BACK –

Friends of Waterlow Park ran a successful Summer Proms in the park each August Sunday this year showcasing student talent from London music schools.

 
LOOKING FORWARD –

We now look forward to our Autumn Bulb Sale raising funds for the Park.

Ends

chair@waterlowpark.org.uk   
11 September 2024
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